
 

Have Your Children Be a Part of 

Rabbi’s Special Celebration 
 

A Video Montage will be assembled as a gift to the Rabbi from our children 

 Submit a 30-second video from your phones or home cameras giving 

congratulatory wishes from your child(ren) for the Rabbi’s “Bar Mitzvah” 

Gala. 

 It can also contain what the Rabbi means to them.   

 Please say your child(ren)’s name(s) at the beginning of the video.  

 Send an $18 payment (per video per household) using the tear-off below and 

email your video to: deesisters@gmail.com.   

 Please make sure your video is taken in horizontal/landscape mode.  Use a 

plain background, if possible with no bright light from behind.   

 Please speak clearly, slowly and loudly enough for someone to hear you if 

they were at the opposite end of a long table. 

 If your child is too young, please feel free to have them on camera and speak 

for them.   

We know the Rabbi will cherish this memory.  All submissions due by March 31.  

Dennis Cashton will be editing your videos. 

Please join us at Family Services Friday, April 4th as we kick off our weekend of 

celebration.   
 

 

Family Last Name                                        Child(ren)’s first names                       

Check #                                                       Amount                                                

Email Address        

Any questions, contact Dee Greenberg @ 516-413-9335 
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